
 

 
 
 
 
                                           
 
 

 
Friday 29th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 1 to 4 Carol Concert on 19th December 2024 

 

 

We are pleased to work together with our partner school, Grange Juniors, to present a 

Carol Concert on Thursday 19th December 2024. Year 1, 2, 3 and 4 will be taking part in 

this event. 

 

Please find all the details you need for the Carol Concert below: 

 

Location: Grange Infants’ School – Year 2 playground 

           Please enter the site via Delamere Drive, through the gates that connect  

           the carpark and the playground. 

            

Times: The playground gates will open at 1:35pm. Please stay within the designated area     

            in the playground to ensure that our children have access to their performance  

            positions and the school building. There will be members of staff on site if you  

            require assistance. We are expecting the concert to finish at 2:45pm.  

 

Collecting children after the concert: At the end of the concert, Grange Infants’   

           pupils will return to their classrooms with their teachers to collect their  

           belongings.  Then the Juniors children who are being collected directly from the  

           Infants’ school, will enter the building via the hall doors to collect their belongings. 

 

          Year 1: once the children have their belongings, they will be released to parents  

          Through the usual Year 1 exits. 

 

          Year 2: once the Juniors children, who are being collected directly from the Infants   

          School, have been released to their parents via the Infants’ school hall doors, the   

          Year 2 children will be released to parents through the school hall doors where you  

          normally collect them from. 

 

         Year 3 and 4: A letter will go out to all Year 3 and 4 parents and carers to offer   

         you the option of collecting your child directly from the Infants’ school after  

         the concert. If you wish to collect your child from the Infants’ school, you will need 

         to complete the online form by Friday 13th December. Children who are not on  

         the list to be collected directly from the Infants’ school, will return to Grange  

         Junior School with their teachers, straight after the concert. These children will 



 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        then have to be collected from the Junior school site.  

 

Refreshments: FOGS will be selling hot and cold drinks, doughnuts and other items at 

                        the concert. 

 

Adverse weather: As you know, it is tricky to predict what the weather will be like on  

                        any given day on our fair island. If the weather does, unfortunately, turn     

                        out to be inclement to such an extent that it will affect your and the  

                        children’s enjoyment of the concert, we will contact you via email  

                        on the day to update you on any changes of the arrangements. 

 

Parking: Please remember to be considerate of the school’s neighbours when 

parking. Please think, if it blocks anyone’s drive or isn’t safe, don’t park 

there. Only those families with a parking permit can access the school site 

to limit the amount of traffic accessing the car park.  

 

Additional information: There will be limited seating available for disabled and elderly  

                       visitors, as well as others who may need it. Please feel free to contact our  

                       school office ahead of the concert if you want us to reserve a seat. 

 

 

If you have any further queries, please contact us at admin@grange-inf.swindon.sch.uk. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Barton 
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